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Irish Beach Water District 

Post Office Box 67 
15401 Forest View Road Manchester, California 95459 

 
Phone:  Judy Murray, Treasurer 707-900-1104 

jmurray@mcn.org 
 
Januray 24, 2022 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
 
 
Your septic inspection requirement is not up to date.  Please submit a current septic 
inspection/pumping report to fulfill the requirement that your septic system must be 
inspected every five years by a registered sanitarian or septic tank operator.  You may 
submit by mail to P O Box 67 or by email jmurray@mcn.org. 
 
The date of last inspection/pumping we have on record_________________________. 
  
If you believe our records are not accurate, please submit a more recent report of 
inspection/pumping.  If you cannot find this recent report, let us know who performed 
the inspection/pumping and approximate 
date.___________________________________. 
 
If you purchased your home within the last five years, an inspection was probably made 
at that time and a copy would be in your closing paperwork. 
 
It is a requirement that your septic system be inspected every five years to protect the 
quality of our drinking water. 
 
Listed below are some company names: 
 

1.  Carl Rittiman & Associates 707-937-0804 - inspection 
2.   North Coast Sanitary 707-884-1095 
3.   A-1 Septic Service 707-937-0496 
4.   Tom’s Plumbing/O’Neil’s Septic Service 707-884-3818 
5.   Fort Bragg Septic 707-964-1157 
6.   Thompson’s Porta/Septic Service 707-964-1172 
7.   Ricca’s A-1 Septic Service 707-937-0496 
8.   The Septic Skeptic 707-884-5080 
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Listing here does not imply endorsement of a service company by District   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


